
 
 

WRESTLING ANNOUNCEMENTS – DECEMBER 7, 2022 
 

1. Coaches: Please make sure that your wrestlers have been entered into the KSHSAA Database with their 
hydration assessment / alpha weight. This information should be in the database now. Please visit with 
your athletic director to make sure this has taken place. 

 
2. The initial certification deadline is December 22. As a reminder, the wrestler must also pass an additional 

hydration assessment for the certification weigh-in. (Please read over Section 2.E in the wrestling manual) 
a. The certification does not have to take place at a competition weigh-in but must be conducted by a 

school administrator. 
 

3. Reminder: Any wrestler competing in the regional tournament must have a minimum of ½ of their total 
regularly scheduled school team competition weigh-ins at their certified weight class to be eligible for 
participation in that certification weight class. 

 
4. OFFICIALS AND COACHES: Please make sure all wrestlers are legally equipped for all matches. No 

exceptions to this rule. 
 

5. OFFICIALS AND COACHES: Please take some extra time to read Rule 7-1,2,3, and 4 (NFHS Rule Book) in 
preparation for events. Thank you for what you are doing for the participants. 
 

6. REGIONALS: The KSHSAA plans to release regional assignments next week. We are struggling to secure all 
the host sites, but will release them next week, even if all the sites have not been secured. 

a. Boys Classifications: 
a. 6A = 36 schools 
b. 5A = 36 schools 
c. 4A = 61 schools 
d. 3-2-1A = 92 schools 

b. Girls Classifications: 
a. 6-5A combined 
b. 4-1A combined 

 
 

THANK YOU AND PLEASE KEEP SPORTSMANSHIP A PRIORITY 


